
Thank You email
November 27, 2019

“Hi,

Thank you for your previous support and helping us protect our children, teens, and 
young adults from sudden cardiac arrest!

On Wednesday, November 27, while at a physical therapy appointment with his son, a 
man dropped and went into sudden cardiac arrest. Fortunately, the physical therapy 
office had an AED. The AED was used and saved his life. Without the AED there, he most 
likely would have passed away.”

That AED was donated by In A HEARTBEAT!

This man was given a second chance at life because of this AED. He is able to have more 
time with his family. He is able to spend more time with his son. Without this AED, he 
would not have these second chances.

With your support, more people will be given a second chance at life. We will continue 
to donate more AEDs and SAVE MORE LIVES!  We need you to SAVE MORE LIVES in 2020. 
You can make a difference today

https://inaheartbeat.dm.networkforgood.com/emails/433072?recipient_id=fU1tKfjqNRg_U_hz-INA5A%7C%7CZGZvcmRAZGVmaWJ0ZWNoLmNvbQ==

